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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Performance at the church 

I would like to thank-you all from the bottom of my heart 
for joining us at Wombridge church this week. It was a 
lovely atmosphere and we have received such wonderful 
comments. The children were simply amazing and their be-
haviour was outstanding. Thank-you to everyone, the par-
ents, the children and the staff. 

The children really enjoyed the whole experience and were so 
excited to perform in the church. We hope to continue this 
tradition in the future. 

Christmas Dinner ~ 20.12.23 

It is Christmas dinner Wednesday 20th December. Please 
ensure you pay for this via Parent Pay, there will be no 
sandwiches made by the kitchen on this day. If you child 
prefers to be sandwiches  they will need to bring their own 
from home. The dinner will cost £2.50. Menu can be 
found later on in this newsletter. 

Dates; 

Tuesday 12th December  ~ Sleeping Beauty Pantomime ~ 
Whole school (no cost to parents) 

Monday 18th December ~ Parents appointments via TEAMS 
~ 3.30-7.00. 

Tuesday 19th December ~ Parents appointments via TEAMS 
~ 3.30-5.00 
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       CHRISTMAS DINNER MENU 

        20th December 2023 

Traditional Christmas Roast to include: 

Roast Turkey with chipolata sausage, stuffing, and gravy 

or 

Vegetable Layer loaf V 

  

Roast Potatoes, Mashed Potatoes 

Seasonal vegetables: Cauliflower, Brussels Sprouts, Carrots 

  

Ice-cream  

and 

Festive biscuit 

 

  

Please note there will be NO school sandwich service available. 

   

The cost is £2.50 for children in KS2, if not in receipt of Free School 
Meals  

  

Christmas dinner must be paid for via parent pay. 
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Christmas Carols 2023 

A huge well done to all of the children in Seals for their effort in our Christmas  
Carols Show this week! We are incredibly proud of you and we hope that you   

enjoyed seeing them perform as much as we did! 

Seals Christmas Choir 2023 

 

RE 

In RE, the children learnt the Sikh story 
about Bhai Kanhaiya and took turns to 
hotseat and question each other to learn 
and understand further why he showed 
kindness to his enemies. 

Hot Seating 

 

Reading 

In reading, we have been using our skills to 
answer questions, using the reading bookmarks 


